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 The month of started out with a bang and our numbers beginning to grow 

which they always do in the Fall!. 

 Our additional shopping trips are hugely successful with our driver 

Michael.  And we are preparing to offer daily trips to our new Shop and 

Save in Ayer for more shopping convenience. 

 Our dining out night at Tiny's has really become a huge hit.  It is so exciting 

to hear the folks talk about their date night Mondays. 

 Movies on Tuesday and Thursday slowed down for a bit but with the cooler 

weather we are hoping they pick up once again. This a free to all.  The 

variety of movies is awesome!!!  People can call ahead to find out what 

movie is being offer on which day. 

 Our monthly home cooked meals has now grown to two times per month.  

This has become VERY Popular!!!  

 Our Exercise class is back in full swing and it is even bigger than ever.  So 

great to see so many enjoying this program.   

 All monthly bills paid on time. 

 All monthly reports written and submitted on time. 

 Monthly newsletter written and out into the community before the 

beginning of the new month. New drop off location have been added 

around town. 

 I attended all of my monthly meetings. 

 Our Fall Festival was a huge success.  Once again Sean Patrick's did a great 

job!! 

  Our Meals on Wheels (MOW) program continues to grow, and help so 

many out into community. 

 Our MOC meal donation will be increasing in price as of Oct.1st.  This is 

only the second increase in the 16 years I have been here.  The total for this 

donation will be $3.00. 

 The Annual Rotary Senior BBQ will take place on Saturday September 24, 

2015 at Devens MA.  This is a huge FREE event for all our area seniors. 

 Our First Lobsta trip was AWESOME!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  Over 50 people 

boarded a Buckingham Bus and off they went to York Maine.  My staff was 

OUTSTANDING!!!!!!! and everyone had a BLAST!  this will become an 

annual happening here t the Ayer COA. 

 As far as the Lobsta Trip I was unable to attend :-(.  I had a very bad 

accident with one of my horses and was in bed for a week and a half.  My 



staff stepped up as they ALWAYS DO and took care of busy!!!!!  Again I 

could not do what is needed here at The COA without my staff!!! 

 Heading into the next few months there is much planned for our gang here 

to enjoy the holidays!!!  Everything is posted at the Center or listed in our 

monthly  newsletter. 

 We are in the process of setting up our fuel assistance appointments for this 

season.  So hard to believe it is that time of year. 

 Our new Shop and Save will be opening in October and I am excited to say 

we will be offering breads and baked goods FREEEEEEEEEEE here at The 

Center every Mon-Wed-Fri for our over 60+ers.  These will be delivered to 

The Center AFTER 9AM. 

 
 


